Little Snoring Primary School

This academic year, Little Snoring Primary children have been involved in lots of different learning opportunities.  Little Snoring Charity kindly funded a trip to the theatre where children watched a Pantomime during the Christmas period.  Red Class (the youngest class) have been on a trip to the Cley Marshes where they learnt about wildlife and did some wildlife inspired art work.  Yellow Class (the middle class) have been to Oxburgh Hall, learning about the Tudor period.  Whilst there, they handled some real artefacts from The Mary Rose.  Yellow Class have also visited How Hill on a two day residential.  Blue Class (the oldest class) visited Bretts Wood and took part in Den building.  Blue Class will be going to Ford Castle in Northumbria, the week after their Sats, for a week long residential.
The whole school has taken part in two art competitions.  One based around the church, which allowed the whole school to spend a week studying the local area of Little Snoring.  During this week, the older children met with a historian who explored the census with them.  All of the classes got out and about the village during the week, counting cars and making observations about the different houses.  The art work they created, from a visit to the church, was entered into a local competition, with one of our Year 4 pupils winning!  The other competition was to create a life-sized piece of art work on the silhouette of a child.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Over the next term, the children will be visiting the Dinosaur Park, on our annual whole school trip, and will be attending the Royal Norfolk Show.  Sports Day is planned for the second-half of the term (weather permitting!) and the whole school is also taking part in a sports competition with the three other schools we work in partnership with.  The Year 5 and 6 children will also be putting together their yearly Shakespeare show to be performed to parents during the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly.
